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Thursday 8th May 2025 

 
Wider Curriculum Offer - RP 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As you are aware, swimming sessions and trips to ZEN came to an end in Spring 2 with the view to widen the 
offer for all pupils accessing the Resourced Provision. We have evaluated the needs of the pupils and 
considered what learning opportunities would best support their wider understanding of the world around 
them, starting first and foremost within the local community. 
 
With this in mind, we have planned a sequence of life skill lessons and practical application opportunities 
focussed on road safety, stranger danger, animal danger and sun safety. Once per week, we would be 
hoping to take your child out within the local community, in high adult:low pupil ratio numbers, to develop 
their understanding of how to walk along the pavements, how to cross the road, how to manage potential 
hazards with the aim of building up to a trip to Morrisons to buy ingredients for a lesson. 
 
We would like to reassure you that through risk assessments have been completed, including the individual 
pupils risk assessments you have already signed, and we will be taking every individual need into account 
prior to leaving school grounds. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
The Resourced Provision Team 
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Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery                                    ​                                                                      Thornton Road, Fairweather Green, 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley                                                                                              Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ 
 
​                                                                                                                                                T: (01274) 488 703 
                                                                                                                                                              E: office@chps.paymat.org 
                                                                                                                                                              www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk 

mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk

